
 

   GILTHILL PRIMARY SCHOOL 
       Kimberley, Notts NG16 2GZ 
        Tel: (0115) 919 0611 
    
       Headteacher:   Mrs N Allison 

 
 
Y5/Y6 Disco Dodgeball Club                                  February 2025 
 
3.30 – 4.30    Starting Friday 7th March 2025 
                        Last session Friday 4th April 2025 
 
We would now like to offer Year 5 and Year 6 the opportunity to take part in a Disco Dodgeball 
Club which will start after half term. Due to insufficient numbers, the Fencing Club has been 
cancelled and replaced with the Disco Dodgeball Club. 
 
If you would like your child to take part in the Y5/Y6 Disco Dodgeball Club, please fill out the slip 
below and return to school by Wednesday 6th March 2025.  
 
The club will run for 4 weeks, with the last session being Friday 4th April 2025. Please note, there 
will not be a club on Friday 28th March due to the Mother’s Day event taking place in the hall. 
 
Your child will be informed if they have a place. Please remember, if you get a place for a club you 
are expected to turn up every week, as we often have children on a waiting list. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs N Allison 
Headteacher 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
I would like my child to take part in the Y5/Y6 Disco Dodgeball Club starting Friday 7th March 2025. 
 
My child will be collected at 4.30pm.   
 
My child will need to go to after school club.  
 
My child has permission to walk home unaccompanied.     
                                                    
Childs Name……………………………………………………………………  Class………………. 
 
Signed…………………………………………….................................. Date ……………… 
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